
Advent Christmas Windowsé18 windows so far and more to come! 

We have been delighted with the response to the Advent Christmas Windows and 

hope that everyone has had a chance to follow the trail and see them lighting up 

daily!  If not, do not despair, you have until 24th December, but if you cannot get out 

to see them, all is not lost, we have been given permission by everyone participating  

to post photographs of the windows here on the website for all to enjoy so see below 

and watch this space as we will add photographs as each day lights at another 

window.  Thank you to everyone for your hard work and creativity. Fantastic effort by 

all. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


